
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
   

Lower 3’s treasure hunt 

  

 

Lower 3’s last ‘pirate project’ topic lesson naturally lent itself to a search for some pirate 

booty!           

The class divided themselves into two teams and devised some fiendishly difficult questions 

which eventually led the opposing teams to the treasure.  Much fun was had as they watched 

each other making wrong deductions and running full pelt to the wrong locations! The groups 

did manage to find their treasure in the allotted time and they enjoyed tucking into some well-

deserved treats involving a range of Swizzlers and Maltesers! 
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